
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Jan 23     Payment #6 Due 

Jan 30     Priority Registration Information Handed Out 

Jan 30-Feb 3  Dental Health Unit 

       6-10      Vet & Pet Unit 

        13-17      Love Unit 

         13     Priority Registration Application Deadline 

       20    President’s Day – SCHOOL CLOSED 

         21    (TUESDAY) Payment #7 Due 

        21-24     A Celebration of Black History     

        27- 3/3   Children Around the World  

 

Learning Tree T-Shirt Days: 2, 10, 16 & 24 

 

Looking ahead… 

    March 3   Japanese Girls’ Day celebrated 

    March 6  Open Registration to the Public 

    March 20   Payment #8 Due 

     
We will post “Special Snack” sign-ups for Valentine’s Day in the foyer, the week of 

January 30th. Snack will be served on February 14th. Kids who attend on 

Valentine’s Day are welcomed to participate in handing out cards to their 

classmates. If you would like to bring Valentine’s cards for your child’s class, please 

bring them in a bag and place them in their bin the morning of Valentine’s Day. 



Please do not address them to classmates. Please only write who they are from. 

Valentines will be passed out in the student’s bins on the morning of February 14th. 

All classes EXCEPT Preschool Tots Caterpillars and Roly Polys have 12 students 

attend on February 14th. The Caterpillars have 16 students and Roly Polys have 6 

students that day.  

 

School will be closed on Monday, February 20
th

 in observance of 

President’s Day. 

 

Priority Registration Information, New Tuition Rates (Effective June 12, 2023), 

and Applications will be emailed home on January 30th. Please be sure to read 

the Instruction Sheet prior to filling out your application. Please keep an eye 

on your inbox and contact the office if you do not receive the information by 

the end of the day. You will need to print your applications (one per child), fill 

them out, and submit them to the office no later than February 13th. Any 

applications received after the due date, may result in forfeiture of priority 

eligibility. Registration payments/deposits are due by February 23rd. 

 

February 21st - 24th will be a week of Celebration of Black History. During that 
week our students will learn about some influential black figures that have made 
an impact on our lives. Please be sure to talk with them and ask them what they 
have learned.  
 

During our Children Around the World Unit 2/27-3/3, we will celebrate different countries and 
their traditions. Monday- Argentina, Tuesday- France, Wednesday- Egypt, Thursday- India 
and Friday- Japan. On Friday, March 3rd, we will celebrate Japanese Girls’ Day. The children 
will be having a special snack, so watch for sign-ups for donations if you are interested in 
contributing.  
 

REMINDERS: 

We are still not currently loaning out extra clothes, shoes, jackets, or blankets. To avoid us 

having to call you and disrupt your day, please make sure that your child has an ample 

supply of things they may need for school.  

 
Please be careful and follow the arrows in the parking lot. Please also be sure to hold 
your child’s hand as they walk from the car to the school. Safety is our top priority! 
 
When dropping off, please walk your child to the appropriate location. When picking up, please let the 

teachers know that you are taking your child from their care. 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

     


